
 

To: Provost and Vice Chancellor Elisha Baker, 
 University of Alaska Anchorage  
 
Fr: Kimberly Swiantek, 
 UAA Governance Office 
 
Re: Catalog Copy for Repeatable, Variable-Credit Courses  
 
On October 3, 2014 the Faculty Senate approved the memo, brought forward by the Undergraduate 
Academic Board (UAB), to revise the catalog copy of courses that list both variable credit options and a 
maximum number of credits. Existing constraints do not allow variable credit courses to indicate both a 
repeat and a maximum credit limit.  
 
Please see the attached memo for more information. 

 
 
If I may be of further assistance, please let me know. 
 
  
Provost 
 Approved      Disapproved  
Comments: 
 
 
 
Elisha Baker, Provost and Vice Chancellor        Date 
 
 
Chancellor 
 Approved      Disapproved  
Comments: 
 
 
 
Tom Case, Chancellor   
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